From: Allison MacEwen

To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: Proposal of Irving gas station in Borden
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:29:20 AM

From: Allison MacEwen
Sent: Monday, July 10, 2023 8:14 AM
Subject: FW: Proposal of Irving gas station in Borden

From: Hannah Day [mailto:hannah500day@gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, July 7, 2023 9:47 PM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Proposal of Irving gas station in Borden

Hello,

I am reaching out as a summerside resident who has spent much of her life in Borden, and
surrounding areas. My question to you is: why? Why does Borden need another gas station?
And furthermore, why does Borden need another gas station that would take away the
business from other local businesses that have had their space in their family for
GENERATIONS. How is this needed? All you are wanting is more money, and [ don’t
understand why you need to take it away from these local businesses that actually need the
money from visitors and residents of pei to continue to open their store each day.

I 'am in complete opposition of this Irving gas station!

Thank you.

Hannah Day
(She/Her)
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